
 
Scott Hannah 
 
2019 Finalist:  
Unsung Hero Award 
 
 
Scott Hannah made the shortlist for 2019 GHI 
awards in the Unsung Hero category. The 
judges noted:   
 
Whilst Scott's general commitment to safety is obvious to all this entry is in reference to 
a particular exemplary observation and subsequent action that Scott recorded. During 
his pre-departure walkaround (post Captain and engineer checks), he noticed a small 
leak from No 1 engine of a B737 due to depart for LGW.  
 
The judging panel were impressed by Scott’s contribution to bigger initiatives to deliver 
a tangible safety gain at his station and his clear commitment to taking safety from a 
compliance-based activity and building a culture of safety and security.  
 
Put forward your suggestion for this year’s Unsung Hero award here. 
 

 
 

https://forms.office.com/Pages/ResponsePage.aspx?id=U_jYRPXV4kSZGVMdTpLhrwMEmww8PL1Gl1Sngn23V2NUM0VHTUVKS1JSUjJVTlFMU0tXTTBWS1VYQy4u

